TO:

FROM:

DATE:

RE:

GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS
GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY

Mark Silverstein

Scott Henry

March 15, 2019

Agenda Item — CO Detector Bids

Bids were received and opened for the installation of CO detectors at all schools
on March 12, 2019. FVHD has reviewed the bids and recommended a contract be

awarded to the low bidder, Lee Way Electrical. I am requesting board approval to
advertise the above noted projects. (Motion attached)



Recommend that the Board of Education accept the base bid submitted by Lee Way Electrical, LLC for
Carbon Monoxide Detectors, Six Schools throughout the Glassboro School District, and to authorize
Fraytak, Veisz, Hopkins and Duthie, P.C. to issue Notice of Award to the successful bidder, pending
review by district legal counsel. Summary of bids received:

Contractor | Lee Way Electrical | Advanced Electrical | Kelco Electric | MJF Electrical Contracting
Base Bid $110,000.00 $177,400.00 $140,600.00 | $115,000.00




